

Principal: Steve Murphy

Chisholm Street

P.O. Box 892 Wangaratta 3676

Phone: (03) 57 212658 or (03) 57 221280

Fax: (03) 5722 2712

Email: wangaratta.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

2017

## Children In School Publicity

At school we celebrate the efforts of our students by mentioning their participation in school events and their achievements throughout the year. Photos will appear in our newsletter, school website, local newspaper, displays up the street etc. We are seeking permission from parents/carers to include their child in any photo opportunities which may arise.

As part of Staff Professional Learning, videoing of their teaching practice will mean children in classrooms may appear in videos which would be shared with staff only. Therefore we seek your permission. Please complete the bottom section of this form to indicate your choices.

Please return the slip below before the end of February. If the signed form is not returned to school it

Return Slip

I give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to use images taken of my child for use in the Community Domain (eg displays up the street, displays jazz festival etc)

I do not give permission to use images of my child for use in the Community Domain

I give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to use images taken of my child for use in the Public Domain (eg newsletter, school website, local newspaper articles etc)

I do not give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to use images taken of my child for use in the Public Domain

I give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to use images taken of my child for use in the Public Domain

I give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to video my child

I do not give permission for Wangaratta Primary School to video my child

Child's Name

Parents/Carers Name